
From: Brian Englefield
To: Water Inquiry
Subject: FW: Water submission
Date: Wednesday, 27 November 2019 2:49:48 PM

From: Brian Englefield  
Sent: Thursday, 21 November 2019 5:39 PM
To: 
Subject: Fwd: Water submission

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Brian Englefield 
Date: 20 November 2019 at 8:48:15 am AEDT
To:
Subject: Fwd: Water submission

﻿

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Brian Englefield 
Date: 6 November 2019 at 12:09:38 pm AEDT

Subject: Water submission

﻿
Hi,
A few thoughts for you to consider during your review of the
trading arrangements for the Murray Darling 
I am a retired Wine grape grower and an irrigator from 1974 until
2015
Started with 110mg in 1974 and retired in 2015 with 1025mg
high reliability Vic water growing 1600 tonnes of wine grapes.
All irrigation water for Victoria has to come via the Water Share
Holders. 
These suggestions relate to Victoria only.

1. All Water Share Holders of both High and Low reliability
water with an ABA and AUL in the same financial entity within
any business enterprise are able to trade water in and out. They
are also able to carryover water within those waters shares. Not
able to park additional water on other water accounts.

2. All Water Share Holders of both High and Low reliability
water with only an ABA in the financial entity within any
business enterprise are only able to trade out the current season
allocation. They are not able to buy in water or carryover water
on their water shares. 

mailto:waterinquiry@accc.gov.au


These are easily identified as investors. 

3. Non Water Share Holders with an ABA and an AUL are able to
buy in water in the current year and are not able to trade out or
carry over water to another account.

4. The continued “parking” of High reliability water on Low
reliability water shares will led to the problem we had a few years
ago with water parked on AUL. That reduced the security for the
Water Share Holders in the following season. 

5 Environmental water holders should not be able to enter the
water market to purchase any additional seasonal allocation as
this competes directly with other irrigators for irrigation water.

I am looking to stop the indirect trading of water.
Looking to allow direct trading to irrigators.
No parking of water on someone else’s account ( seen as an
indirect trade)
Water Shares held in another entity (such as a self-managed Super
Fund) within the business are to be treated as investors.
Environment Water holders that do not have an AUL are subject
to these guidelines as they are competing with other irrigators for
irrigation water.
Regards

Brian Englefield

Brian 
Sent from my iPad




